
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 

Subject: 

Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com] 
9/24/2018 4:20:42 PM 
Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 
Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com]; Fred Jackson (fljackson@cityofinglewood.org) 
[fljackson@cityofinglewood.org]; Brian Allee [BAllee@esassoc.com]; Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com] 

FW: IBEC Services 
Attachments: Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Info Request_LACFD_8.30.18 .... pdf; Inglewood Basketball and 

Entertainment Center Info Request_Parks_8.30.18 .... pdf; Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Info 
Request_PD_8.30.18.pdf 

Hi Mindy,. 

These are the service letters I referred to on the phone today. It would be great if you could follow up with the service 
providers listed and request the information we are seeking for the EIR. Each letter is pretty self-contained and describes 
the information we need. Public Services is in ADEIR Round 1, so it would be great to get this information asap (in the 
next week or so"?), Please let me know if you have questions. 

Thanks, 
Christina 

ES/\ ErrJironrnenta! Sc;ence /\ssociates 

From: Christina Erwin 
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 2:36 PM 
To: Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Cc: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Fred Jackson (fljackson@cityofinglewood.org) 
<fljackson@cityofinglewood.org>; Brian Allee <BAllee@esassoc.com> 
Subject: IBEC Services 

Mindy, 

Could you please email the attached letters to the correct people? Email addresses and cc's are included in the letter 
block at the beginning of each file. We think there will be a better response rate if the email comes from someone 
within the City, rather than an outside consultant. If you could, please email them out today so folks have adequate time 
to response (we requested responses by September 10). Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 
Christina 

ESA Envirnnrnental Sc;ence /\ssociates 


